
 

 

The Thundercats is an ASA B competitive traveling softball program offered by the 

Rocklin Girls Fast Pitch Softball League. The goal is to field a team in the 10U, 12U 

and 14U age brackets. The Thundercats teams are for girls looking for a high level 

of competition.  

 The girls will be selected for these teams by attending Sunday clinic/try outs 

though out the winter and early spring. The teams will be formed in early May 

and can start participating in ASA B tournaments once formed.  These teams will 

attend some of the same tournaments that Rocklin’s All Star teams attend, such 

as “Piece of the Rock.”  The Tundercats teams will be attempting to qualify for 

ASA B Western Nationals and concluding the spring/summer season by 

participating in this National tournament. These teams will be comprised of 

Rocklin’s more competitive players. The girls playing on these teams will be 

expected to be available to participate in practice and tournaments from May 

until August. 

A schedule of clinics will be posted shortly. 

Any questions contact the ASAB@rocklingirlssoftball.org  
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